
REPORT OF THE 
HIGHWAY COMMISSION REVIEW AND ADVISORY SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 18, 2021 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Highway Commission Review and Advisory Subcommittee met Thursday, June 17, 2021, at 

1:30 pm, in Room A, MAC. 

The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following items: 

1. Report on the progress of each highway construction project of  $10,0000,000 or more as
required by A.C.A § 27-65-107(a)(19). 

2. Update on Hernando de Soto Bridge on Interstate 40 over the Mississippi River.

3. Report regarding Arkansas’s Waterways.

Respectfully submitted, Senator Blake Johnson and Representative Rob McNair 
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